
From: Mary Benson
To: ETF SMB Board Feedback
Subject: Remove the exclusion for transgender health care
Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 9:13:08 AM

Dear Members of the Group Insurance Board,

Please be fair and equitable in carrying out your responsibility to protect ALL state workers.

Thank you.

Mary Benson
Ella Bella Farm
S1698A Stenslien Lane
Westby  WI  54667
cell:773-793-0456
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ 
My promise for the world:
All people are nourishing the earth and being nourished by the earth ~ enlightened and
enlivened in our connectedness with the universe.
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